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The Entrance Public School 
TERM 2 Week 3 2022 
 

PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
We have hit week three and it feels like we are getting into 
the groove of things. There are a lot of great things 
happening within the school and a lot to be excited about. 
 
NAPLAN 
For the next two weeks our students will be undertaking 
NAPLAN assessments. We are very excited about our 
cohorts results this year and are expecting strong 
outcomes. The timetable for NAPLAN is as follows: 
 

Tuesday 10th May Writing 
Wednesday 11th May Reading 
Tuesday 17th May Language Conventions 
Wednesday 18th May Numeracy 

 
Other days during the week will be used as make up/catch 
up days for students who may have missed attending. 
 
Kindergarten Information Afternoon 
Please share with any interested families. 

 

COMING EVENTS 
Week 3 
Monday 9 – Friday 13 May 
• NAPLAN 
Tuesday 10 May 
• P&C Meeting 9:30am 
Thursday 12 May 
• Kindergarten Information 

Afternoon 4-6pm 
Friday 13 May 
• District Cross Country 
• GOTIT Parent Information 

Seminar 9:30am-10:30am 
• Years K-2 Assembly- 1K 
 
Week 4 
Monday 9 – Friday 13 May 
• NAPLAN 
Tuesday 10 May 
• Safe on Social Parent 

Presentations 
9:30am School Hall 
6:00pm School Hall 

• Safe on Social Stage 2 and 3 
Talks 

Friday 13 May 
• Whole School Assembly 
 
Week 5 
Dental Visits – All Week 
Wednesday 25 May 
• National Simultaneous 

Story Time Assembly 
Thursday 26 May 
• National Sorry Day 
Friday 27 May 
• Primary Assembly – 4M 
 
Week 6 
Monday 30 May 
• GOTIT Parent Interviews 
Thursday 2 June 
• Reconciliation Assembly 

2:15pm 
• Red, Yellow and Black 

Cupcake Day 
Friday 27 May 
• Infants Assembly – 1P 
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GOTIT (Getting on Track In Time) Parent Program 
This is a new initiative launched this year by the school in conjunction with NSW Health. 
There will be a parent information session this Friday 13th May at 9:30am. This is aimed 
at families and students in Kindergarten to Year 2. This will include a social skills program 
being taught in class by our infants’ teachers. 
 

 
 
Safe on Social Presentations 
Recently within our society we have seen an increase in the use of social media by 
students in primary schools. Sadly, our school has also been involved and many of our 
students do not understand the dangers of how they use the platforms. In many cases, 
we as parents, are also unaware of these dangers. As a result, we have employed the 
services of Safe on Social to present student sessions to Stage 2 and 3 and two parent 
sessions.  
 
Tuesday 17th May 
9:30am - School Hall 
6:00pm - School Hall 
 
I would recommend as many parents as possible attend either session to learn more 
about this and how we can keep our children safe online. 
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Mother’s Day High Tea 
We thank all the people who attended our Mother’s Day High Tea last week. It was lovely 
to connect with so many people again and thank you for the amazing work you do in 
supporting your children. Thank you to Miss Thomas and Mrs Clarke, for your 
organisation. 
 
 
 
 
 
Have a great week!  
 

 
 

Dave Stitt 
Principal 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
District Cross Country 
Good luck to all of our District Representatives at the Cross Country on Wednesday 8th 
June. Please return your child’s permission note. 
 
Smith Family Learning Club 
Notes went home last week for year 3-6 students to attend the Smith Family Learning 
Club. This will run on Friday mornings. Kindergarten-Year 2 families will be contacted if 
spots become available starting with Year 2 first. If you have any questions, please contact 
Mrs Ferrier by calling our office. 
 
All the best, 

 
 

 
Dave Stitt 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 



The Entrance Public School  5 T:02 4332 2422 

DEPUTY PRINCIPAL’S MESSAGE 
During the past weeks, I have been very pleased to watch as many of our students are 
recognised with awards from their teachers for the work they are doing in class. As these 
awards are given, I am impressed how the students are consistently demonstrating our 
school rules/values of being Safe, Respectful and Engaged in the classroom and on the 
playground. I am very proud of each and every student in this school and the 
commitment they show to themselves, their studies, their friends and our community.  
 
The After School Klub  
Recently, a number of students have been arriving early to school. Some students are 
arriving as early as 8:00am in the morning.   
 
At The Entrance Public School, teacher’s duty begins at 8:45am in the morning. That is 
also when a teacher’s ‘Duty of Care’ begins.  Students who attend school before that time 
are unsupervised and are at greater risk of injury. If you require your children to be at 
school earlier than this time, we have TASK as a before and after school care provider and 
places are available.  
 
To assist with the cost of care, rebates are available as well as the Before and After School 
Care (BASC) Voucher program.  
 
To contact TASK, please call 1300 827 500 or visit www.task-kids.com.au.    
 
Information on the Before and After School Care (BASC) Voucher program can be found 
at  https://www.service.nsw.gov.au/basc-voucher   
 
Lost Property  
Last fortnight I made mention of the need to label your child’s jackets, jumpers and hats 
with their name on the inside so they can be reunited when separated. We still have a 
large number of items in the lost property tubs near the entrance to the Library. Please 
encourage your child to look through these items to claim anything they own and check 
their clothes to ensure they are labelled.  
 
Attendance  
Thank you to all those parents who have been contacting the school when their child is 
absent. By contacting the school, we are able to maintain our records and also work with 
families in times of need. Remember, you can contact us by email, SeeSaw, telephone or 
return SMS.  
 
Election Day – 21 May 
Our school will be a voting hub for the Federal Election on Saturday 21 May. On that day 
our P&C will be running a sausage sizzle and cake stall. Please drop by and say hello while 
voting.  
 
Matthew Browning 
Deputy Principal 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.task-kids.com.au/
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PSSA BOYS CRICKET GAME 
The day had come for PSSA Boys Cricket. It was 7:30am when I woke up and got ready for 
the exciting Cricket Game. I arrived at Pat Morley Oval at 8:30am and all of my team were 
there. We walked onto the field at 9:00am and our captain Joel placed us in our positions. 
The game had begun and we were fielding and bowling first. We did 25 overs with 6 balls 
in each over. The team we were playing against was Wamberal Public School. We bowled 
our hardest and tried our best. Unfortunately, they got 103 runs after the 25 overs. 
 
The first half was over. We had a small break and then we went back on the field to bat. 
The other team had a bunch of really good bowlers. After we tried our hardest and did 
our best, sadly we only got about 40 runs in the 25 overs we batted. That meant we had 
lost and we did not advance to the next round. 
 
Once we had finished, everyone took off their gear and we all took a team photo, then we 
invited Wamberal Public School to take a photo with us. Some of our players layed on the 
grass and did a funny pose. Overall, it was a fantastic day!  
 

Cameron S and Callum D 
Students 
 

 
Luke Nield 
Organising Teacher 
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CANTEEN MESSAGE 
Hi Everyone, 
 
We have a new canteen menu for Term 2 & 3 with a few price increases due to supplier 
increases. Copies are available from the Canteen, front office and on our school Facebook 
page. 
 
Gluten free nuggets 
Are available on request from the Canteen, they are $2.50 per bag of 3. 
 
School Caps 
School caps are available from the Canteen for $12.00. Eftpos is available. 
 
Election Day – 21 May 
P&C will be holding a sausage sizzle on election day, drinks and cupcakes will be available. 
 
Roster 
Monday  
Help needed 
 
Tuesday  
Amy 
 
Wednesday  
Help needed 
 
Thursday  
Judith 
Dianne 
 
Friday 
Sam 
Amy 
 
Emma Brophy 
Canteen Manager 
 
 

P&C Fundraising 
We had a great response for our pre-ordered Mother’s Day gifts. We hope everyone has a 
great Mother’s Day. 
 
 



The Entrance Public School  9 T:02 4332 2422 

 



The Entrance Public School  10 T:02 4332 2422 

 



The Entrance Public School  11 T:02 4332 2422 

        

 

 


